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May 2019 

 

1
st

 Year School Vaccination Programme 

 

Dear Principal,  

 

This letter is to inform you of the Health Service Executive (HSE) second level school vaccination 

programme in 2019/20.  

 

Many parents of new first year students only hear about the HSE second level school immunisation 

programme in early September. To provide parents with more information in advance, the National 

Immunisation Office has developed a leaflet for parents of 6th Class children.  

 

These leaflets are enclosed and I would be grateful if they could be distributed to parents of all current 

6th Class children. An electronic copy is available if required.  

 

I would like to thank you for your cooperation in the delivery of the successful vaccination programmes. 

Should you or any parents require further information please visit www.immunisation.ie. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Dr Kevin Kelleher  

Assistant National Director  

National Office for Public Health/Child Health Strategic Planning and Transformation  

Medical registration number 19719 

 


